
Y1 & Y2 Parent / Carer Workshop

Spring Gardens Primary School

Phonics & Reading



Welcome

Thank you for attending today’s session. This is our second 

Reading and Phonics workshop for parents / carers. We plan 

to hold a workshop every term. 

This year, we have changed our Phonics programme across 

school. Our new programme is called Sounds-Write. We have 

some of our fabulous pupils with us today to                

demonstrate some of our Sounds-Write lessons.



What is Sounds-Write?

Sounds-Write is a highly effective phonics programme    

which is used around the world to teach children how       

to read and spell.



What happens in school?

 All children take part in a daily phonics lesson.

 Phonics is taught by your child’s class teacher.

 Each lesson lasts approximately 45 minutes.

 Lessons consist of reading and writing activities.

 New knowledge is introduced and previous 

knowledge is continually revisited.



Some of our Sounds-Write lessons… 

Dictation

Word Building

Sound Review

Reading in Text

Seek the Sound

Word Puzzles - One 
Sound, Different 

Spellings



Let’s see some lessons in action…

Please give a warm welcome to our Year 1 pupils who are 

going to demonstrate two of our Sounds-Write lessons…

Seek the Sound

This lesson provides a review at text level of a sound 

previously taught.

Dictation

The children write sentences dictated by their teacher to 

revise sounds they have been taught.



Seek the Sound 



Reading at Spring Gardens

All children read each week with their teacher 

during Group Reading.

In Reception – Year 2, all children read at least 

three times per week.

Some children might read daily to help with their 

progress.

In Reception – Year 2, children will read and   

re-read their decodable book to develop their 

fluency.



Developing Reading Skills

Across school, teachers scaffold high-quality discussions 

based on four key strategies – predicting, clarifying, 

questioning and summarising.

In Year 1 and Year 2, our reading characters help the 

children to understand these concepts... 



Book Chat 



Reading for Pleasure 

We have a daily story time in all classes. 

Teachers read books from our school 

reading spine as well as books linked to 

children’s interests and class topics.

All classes have a Reading Area or Class 

Library for the children to enjoy.

All children visit the school library each 

week to choose a book to read for pleasure 

with their family.



School Website Information



What happens next?

Please share any comments you have about the workshops or things you 

would like us to cover in future workshops. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Miss Hedley or 

your child’s teacher.

For our Summer Term workshop, we will be inviting parents / carers into 

school to join their child for a Phonics lesson.

Keep reading at home – this is the best way you can help            

your child with their reading and writing.

Thank you!


